
 

 

 

 

        

        

 

Date:08.07.2022 

NOTICE 
This is to inform all the students that the B. Tech (2nd year – 4th year) 

and M.Tech 2nd Year classes will start from 11th July 2022. 

This is for your kind information and necessary action for all concerns. 

 

 

 

_________________

Dr. Saradindu Panda 

Principal 

 


